
 

 

 

M E M O R A N D U M 
 

Date: November 17, 2021 

To: Historic Preservation Commission 

From: Kevin Kuchenbecker, Historic Preservation Officer 

Re: 2022 Architectural Survey Update 

 
 
The Historic Preservation Office has been approached by the State Historic Preservation 
Office (SHPO) to update the 1993 Deadwood architectural and historical survey of 
structures within the Deadwood National Historic Landmark District. This survey is used 
quite often in determining the history of a structure focusing on contributing and non-
contributing status. In 2008 the Commission conducted a photographic update of the 
resources. With an updated inventory of our resources, we would see some of the 
projects we've participated in go from non-contributing to contributing. Furthermore, this 
information would be submitted officially to Department of Interior’s National Park Service 
and the State Historic Preservation Office. 
 
SHPO is willing to split the cost, manage the project, complete the leg work, complete all 
the detailed work, then deliver a finished product to Deadwood and the National Park 
Service. The estimated cost for the project is $25,000 and this cost would be split 50/50 
making our contribution $12,500.  
 
RECOMMENDED MOTION: 
Move to recommend to the City Commission to split the cost with SHPO to conduct an 
architectural survey of Deadwood in an amount not to exceed $12,500 to be paid from 
the 2022 Professional Services line item. 
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